
 

 

  

 

 
Declaration letter 

 
 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia MD 21046 

 

Subject: Declaration letter for label requirement 

 

Date: 2015-05-19  

   
FCC ID: K7SF7C039 
 

 
 
The FCC ID is permanent affixed in the battery compartment, this makes it not visually 
available to the user for the first installation. The user is hereby directed to review 
statement with regards to FCC ID location in the Regulatory Compliance insert.  The 
FCC ID is also printed on the packaging of the product.  The users can see the FCC ID 
on the packing directly.  

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact us, if you have any question(s). Thank you! 

  
 

 
 
 

----------------------------------- 
Daniel Wesey  /Director of Global Regulatory Compliance 
Belkin International, Inc.   
Tel No.:1-310-751-2816,  
Fax No.: 1-310-751-5912 
E-mail: Danielw@belkin.com 
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